
TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

March 18, 2013 

Centerville Municipal Building 
Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Deputy Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers: John Beals 

Doug Cline 
Paul Gresham 
Belinda Kenley 
Jim Singer 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
City Planner Steve Feverston 
Public Works Director Rob James 
City Engineer Doug Spitler 
Assistant City Engineer John Sliemers 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Economic Development Administrator Nathan Cahall 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Dr. Hinshaw led discussion on the following topics: 

House Bill 5 is a major concern to the City, because of the impact it could have on 
revenue at a time when funding from the State has been reduced significantly. 

The Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 26, 2013 
concerning the rezoning request filed by Mr. Walt Minch of the Centerville Development Group 
for property located east of Paragon Road, north of Social Row Road and west of Sheehan Road. 
It was noted that the SocialRowCPR.com website encourages residents to attend this Planning 
Commission meeting. 

Mr. Hom and staff continue to meet with Mr. George Oberer, Jr. and his representatives 
with the next session scheduled for Tuesday, March 19. 
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